Subject: RO0404 PHONE LOG 2009-02-03

Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Tue 2/3/2009 9:07 AM
End: Tue 2/3/2009 9:07 AM
Duration: 0 hours

Left message for Dennis Baertschi of Conestoga-Rovers. In phone call on 1/30/2009, | indicated that use
of temporary soil vapor probes rather than fixed probes was acceptable. Dennis Baertschi requested
that Tedlar bags be used for sampling. | left message that Alameda County Environmental Health uses
the joint LARWQCB/DTSC guidance which indicates that Tedlar bags should not be used.



